
December 9th, 1925

A. F. Riddell, Esq.,
'Secretary, The Trafalgar Institute, 

80 St. Francois Xavier St.,
Hontreal.

Hy dear Hr. Riddell:-
I

With reference to the natters 
mentioned in your le tor of the 8th of December,
I cordially approve of advancing the hour of meet­
ing from 4.50 to 4 o'clock, but I object to its 
being made 3.30. The adoption of the latter hour 
would moan that we would practically give up the 
whole afternoon to the affairs of Trafalgar Institute, 
something which I have not the time to do.

As to the legal adviser, I would 
suggest bringing this matter up before the Trustees 
at their next meeting. I think it advisable to carry 
the Board with us in matters of this kind.

Yours faithfully,


